
From: Jeff S. Kinnard

To: Denise A. Dymond Lyn

Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL]Suncoast Parkway Extension

Date: Tuesday, May 20, 2025 3:04:28 PM

From: Jeff S. Kinnard <Jeff.Kinnard@citrusbocc.com>

Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 1:00 PM

To: lad.citrus@gmail.com <lad.citrus@gmail.com>

Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL]Suncoast Parkway Extension

 

From: Hall, Justin <Justin.Hall@dot.state.fl.us>

Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 3:44 PM

To: Jeff S. Kinnard <jeff.kinnard@citrusbocc.com>

Cc: Watts, Will <Will.Watts@dot.state.fl.us>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Suncoast Parkway Extension

 

WARNING: This email originated from an external Domain DO NOT CLICK unless you recognize the sender

and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon Commissioner Kinnard,

 

Based on the current project requirements FDOT and its contractors would need to source

approximately 4.5 million cubic yards of fill material within 5 miles of the project limits.

Currently the land development code and zoning requirements (including 500’ setback and

Public Hearing/Meeting requirements) make this task unattainable within the project schedule

and would lead to further project delays. FDOT is seeking Citrus County’s assistance in

creating an environment that allows our Contractors to source mines/borrow pits within our

project area as defined above.

 

Suggested parameters:

Within 5 miles of project limits

No local permit required

Duration: During the Suncoast Parkway Extension project

Material only to be used for Suncoast Parkway Extension project

 

Thank you,
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